
Jerome Washington was shot in the 700 block of 22nd Ave South and transported to 
Bayfront Medical Center where he succumbed to his injuries.

2018-004004

Jerome Washington

777 22nd Ave South

01/27/18

St. Petersburg Police Department Homicide 
Unit at 727 893-7164

The case is under investigation by members of the St. Petersburg Police Department.  
Anyone with information about this case is asked to call the St. Petersburg Police 
Department Homicide Unit at 727 893-7164 or the police communications center at 
727 893-7780.
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